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Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive N 
Chatham, Ontario  N7M 5M1 
CANADA 

Nov. 15, 2021 
 

Dear Recipient,  

As we approach the winter months, construction activities on the Windsor Line Replacement Project will wind 
down for the year. We will resume activity in spring 2022 to complete any outstanding clean up and property 
restoration. 
 
If your property has been affected by this project, you will be contacted in advance of any restoration work by 
a representative of Enbridge Gas. At this time, you will have the opportunity to address any issues or 
concerns you might have to ensure you are satisfied with the state of your property after all restoration work 
has been completed.  
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. Should you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Natasha Carr 
Community Liaison 
Enbridge Gas Windsor Line Replacement Project 
TEL: 1-855-381-9138 
windsorline@enbridge.com  
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